
www.st-laurenceprimary.com

Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 14th February 
2025

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

Parents Evening 
After half term we will be 
holding face to face parents' 
evenings. These will take 
place on Monday 3rd March, 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 
5th . The booking system will 
open on Monday 24th 
February for you to be able 
to book a slot.

Cross Country Event
A team of Year 5 and Year 6 children went to 
Bedstone College to take part in a cross-country 
running competition. Martin Yordanov achieved 3rd 
place which is fantastic. We are proud of everyone 
for taking part, and they were treated to hot 
chocolate and a chocolate brownie at the end. Love was in the 

air at lunchtime 
today

Thank you to our 
wonderful kitchen 

staff 

This week we have been focusing on ‘Internet 

Safety’ this week in school.

Above are our Class Computing Ambassadors who 

have been delivering lots of E-Safety messages to 

their peers and even helped Miss Yates deliver a 

whole school assembly on Wednesday. So many 

important topics covered and very pleasing feedback 

to hear back from Class Teachers how much children 

already knew about how to keep themselves protected 

online.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Diary Dates

February
17th – 21st Half Term
26th Year 3 swimming

27th KS2 Tag Rugby

March
3rd Parents evenings Y5 – Face to face

4th Parents evenings – YR – Y6 Face to face

5th   Parents evenings – YR – Y6 Face to face 

5th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

5th Year 3 swimming

6th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

7th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

11th Year 1 Castle Trip

12th Year 3 swimming

13th Lucton Cross Country 

19th Year 6 Class Assembly

19th Year 3 swimming

26th Teme Leisure Gala

26th Year 3 swimming

April
2nd Year 3 swimmimg

9th Easter Service – St Laurance‘s Church 10.30am

14th -25th Easter Holidays

May
5th Bank holiday – school closed

The children have had a lovely afternoon with the brilliant award-winning children’s 
writer and illustrator Tom Percival. Tom’s best-selling book, Big Bright Feelings, was 
chosen as a Books for Topics Teacher’s Favourite for 2024 as was his latest, the 
acclaimed The Wrong Shoes. If you would like to meet Tom and get a signed copy of 
his latest book, he will be at the assembly rooms tomorrow at 10.30am



FULL
FULL
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